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To be read at chapter meetings,
New Website

The NFB of California has a new look and website. We are excited to announce the launch of our new campaign to support Braille education for blind children across California. Join us on this new adventure to see how only Six Dots can illuminate the world! Go to http://www.sixdots.org 

Legislative Seminar June 5, 2010
Are you interested in helping to advocate for legislation which will positively impact blind people in California? Are you passionate about legislative issues, but not sure how you can help advocate for them? The River City Chapter legislative workshop is the place for you. 

This workshop will cover the entire legislative advocacy process. It will start with a hands-on exercise demonstrating the art of resolution writing, and climax in a series of debates on the important legislative issues which are facing us right here and now. 

Registration will begin at 10:00 am at the State Capital room 317. The workshop will start at 10:30 am and end at 4:30 pm. Lunch and registration is $5.  There is a pay parking lot at 10th street and L. 
To sign up for this informative workshop, please contact:

Angela Fowler the Workshop Coordinator at 530-902-0987 or via email at fowlers@syix.com 

Space is limited, so reserve your seat early.

National Convention Announcement
Rookie roundup

When: Saturday, July 3, 2010 form 8:00pm-10:00pm

Where: Stemmons Auditorium Atrium Lobby

The NFB Department of Affiliate Action will host the 2010 Back to Basics seminar, and you don’t want to miss it
When: Monday, July 5, 2010

Time: 6:00-10:00 pm, the topic will change at the top of every hour, so feel free to attend some or the entire seminar

Who: This training session is open to all NFB members. Special recognition will be given to chapter presidents. President perks include distinguished seating, extra opportunities to win door prizes, and a wonderful gift from Dr. Maurer! Not a chapter president? No worries, all attendees will leave with a chapter development kit, will get to participate in our door prize drawings, and will get to try out lots of hands-on activities!

California Caucus

When: July 5, 2010

Where: Rosetta room Atrium Mezzanine 

Be sure to bring your banquet tickets for the exchange! 
California Exhibit Table

We will be selling polo shirts for $20.00 and socks for $10.00 contact Joy Stigile to volunteer at the table.

Hawaiian Luau

When: August 7, 2010 

Contact: Geraldine Croom

Phone # (323)-418-7211

  

